
 

To: All Supply Vendor Representatives 

From:  Doug Bowen, Vice President Supply Chain Services 

Date: July 2, 2020 

Subject: 
 

Testing Positive for the Covid 19 virus 

 

 

Banner Health strives to provide the safest environment for our patients, staff and you. 

 

If you test positive for the COVID 19 virus, you must follow the CDC Guidelines and 

remain sequestered for a period of 2 weeks.  If at the end of those two weeks, if you are 

asymptomatic, you may resume activities within Banner. You will need to follow the 

preestablished screening requirements at the facility and be masked when you enter. 

 

Vendor Visitation restrictions remain the same as were posted in the May 20th memo 

that you acknowledge in your Vendormate profile. 

 

 

You will need to follow all the requirements set forth by your company in order to return 

to work as well. 

 

If you have any questions please call 602-747-1500. 

 

Thank You for keeping Banner Safe.  


